
 

 

Dear SJVA Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten families, 

 

It is with great pleasure that we announce some important changes to our kindergarten program!  As 

of August 10, 2015, all SJVA Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten students will be attending 

classes at our new SJVA Kindergarten Center.  The new SJVA Kindergarten Center is located near 

our current campus at 719 E. Main Street in San Jacinto. 

We are excited about this move for many reasons. At the new SJVA Kindergarten Center, younger 

students will benefit greatly as everything will be designed for children in this age group.  SJVA TK 

and kindergarten students will be the only students attending this campus which means they will 

have their own building, classrooms, restrooms, playground and lunch area.  The Kindergarten 

Center will offer a nurturing, safe, and educational environment for our youngest learners. 

Opening this new center gives us the space to accommodate all Kindergarten and TK students, 

enables us to maintain smaller class sizes and expand our Kindergarten program.  We have added 

new teachers to our Kindergarten team and will be offering two new classes. At our new SJVA 

Kindergarten Center, we’ll be offering traditional A.M. and P.M. half day Kindergarten classes, 

P.M. Transitional Kindergarten, and an extended day Kindergarten class. 

We invite you to attend one of our informational meetings at the SJVA Kindergarten Center on 

Thursday, July 16th at 3:00 or 5:00. The address is    719 E. Main Street in San Jacinto. 

We look forward to meeting with you soon! 

SJVA Kindergarten Team 

Mrs. Chapman, Mrs. DeSoto, Ms. Llamas, Ms. Miles 


